
Council Meeting, 23 July 2015 

 

Notice of Motion – Referendum on Future Forms of Governance 

 

Whilst recognising that the current mayoral system of governance cannot be 
changed until 2019, there is a ground swell of opinion that the Council should review 
its current mayoral system of governance, from both the community and a number of 
elected members on the Council.  The referendum can only specify one alternative 
system of governance (either a move to a Leader and Cabinet or a move to a 
Committee system).  This motion is presented at an early stage to determine that a 
referendum should be held and to enable full consultation as to which alternative 
system should be included in the referendum, with a view to holding a referendum to 
coincide with the Police and Crime Commissioner Election in 2016.  Holding the 
referendum on the same date as the Police and Crime Commissioner Election will 
save money and lead to a higher turnout. 
 
Therefore, this Council resolves: 
 

(i) That the holding of a referendum on the Council’s governance 
arrangements be approved and that the Council’s Returning Officer be 
requested to seek to combine this with the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (PCC) elections in 2016.  The matter of timings to return to 
Council for a decision if it is not possible to combine with the PCC election. 
 

(ii) That the Assistant Director (Corporate and Business Services) undertake 
a public consultation on the different types of governance, in consultation 
with the Mayor and Group Leaders, as to the form and content of the 
consultation.  

 

(iii) That the Assistant Director (Corporate and Business Services) provides a 
full report to Council in September 2015 on the different forms of 
governance, their operation elsewhere and the outcome of the 
consultation exercise (referred to in (ii) above) to enable the Council to 
determine which form of governance will be included in the referendum. 

 

Proposed by Councillor Thomas (D)  
Seconded by Councillor Morey 


